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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 3:09 PM
To: adelmanngreg@gmail.com; wrightkev@aol.com
Cc: Clint Zane
Subject: 355 Cook Avenue E

Hi Mr. Adelmann & Mr. Wright, 
Per the hearing on January 9, 2025, you were to call Building Inspector Clint Zane with a lockbox 
combination so that trade inspectors can access the property for inspections. Looking at the  notes, this 
hasn’t been done.  Your hearing is on February 4 via teleconference call between 9AM-11am to get 
update on lockbox and inspector finding.    An email of the same was sent on January 10th. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


